
MODERN SLAVERY AND HUMAN TRAFFICKING STATEMENT 
 
Introduction 
 
This Modern Slavery and Human Trafficking Statement is a response to Section 54(1), Part 
6 of the Modern Slavery Act 2015 and relates to actions and activities for the financial year 
ending 5th April 2025 
 
Porthill Co is committed to preventing slavery and human trafficking violations in its own 
operations, its supply chain, and its products. We have zero-tolerance towards slavery and 
require our supply chain to comply with our values. 
 
Organisational Structure 
 
Porthill Co is a partnership and has business operations in the United Kingdom. 
 
We operate in the glazing sector. The nature of our supply chains are sourcing materials 
related to the provision of glass and glazing repairs, uPVC windows and doors. 
 
Diligence, Risk and Compliance 
 
In order to monitor and mitigate the risks of modern slavery and human trafficking occurring 
within our supply chains we aim to undertake due diligence processes in relation to new 
suppliers being identified within a risk category. All working  within Porthill Co are aware of 
the Modern Slavery Act including its definitions of slavery and human trafficking. Where 
possible we build long standing relationships with local suppliers and make clear our 
expectations of business behaviour. We have a culture of encouraging the reporting of 
concerns and the protection of whistle blowers. 
 
Next Steps 
 
In the next financial year, we intend to take the following steps to tackle slavery and human 
trafficking by: 
 
Refresher/Awareness session 
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